
No.21023-16-2022-PP 

Government of India 
Ministry of Home Affairs 

[Police Division-I] 
dk 

North Block, New Delhi 

Dated 8’ February, 2023 
TO 

Col Ashish Bhalla 

Military Advisor 
PMI to UN, New York 

(Through Email) 

Subject:- Advertisement of the post of UNMISS Deputy Police Commissioner, D1 - reg 

Sir, 

I am directed to refer to PMI to UN’s email dated 14.12.2022 on the above mentioned 

subject. 

2. The competent authority has approved the nomination of the following officers for the 

post of Deputy Police Commissioner, D-1 in UNMISS 

i. Dr Kaustubh Sharma, IG, Punjab 

ii. Shri Ajay Kumar Yadav, IG, CRPF 

iii. Shri Ashok Yadav, IG, BSF 

a All the requisite documents in respect of above officers are also attached. It is requested 
that the nominations may be forwarded to Police Division, UN HQ for selection process and 
convey the outcome to this Ministry. 

Yours faithfully 

Encl: As Above 

(K.Prakasham) 

Under Secretary (PP&W) 
Tele-23092527 

Copy to: 

h The Chief Secretary, Punjab 

The Director General of police, Punjab 

The Director General CRPF 

The Director General BSF 

Dir (UNP), MEA, “A” Wing, JNB, New Delhi-11 

SO (IT), MHA- With a request to upload the above communication on MHA 

website.(under the head of Secondment Vacancy of Police-II Division) 

Dy
 S

a 
e
h


